
 

 

ROYAL SCHOOLS MEMORANDUM  2022 

SCHOOL: ROYAL SCHOOLS SKY CITY  

TO: ALL PARENTS 

FROM: MRS BOTES 

SUBJECT: MAD HATTERS DAY 

DATE: JANUARY 19, 2022 
  

Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 

We will be having a Mad Hatters Day on Friday 28 January 2022. 
 
Learners can create an extravagant hat and the best hat per phase will win a 
tuckshop voucher. 
 
The cost is R10 per child and must be paid to the register teacher no later than 
08:00 on Friday 28 January 2022. 
 
Be as creative as you want to be!  
 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs E Botes 
Executive Principal 
ebotes@royalschools.co.za 
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